I am in support of HB 3059. Too often our law enforcement has unfairly and (I believe) unlawfully used their commands and force
against the community of Portland. | cannot speak for the rest of Oregon, but there have been many instances of unjust dispersal
techniques and arrests of peaceful participants solely due to disagreeing with their right to assembile.



